
 

 

From: T K   

Sent: 2024/12/05 2:55 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Application A-2024-0429 (4 Alderway Ave, Brampton ON) 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

This email is to confirm that I strongly oppose the variances requested for application A-2024-0429, 

submitted for 4 Alderway Avenue in Brampton ON. 

 

I support the numerous reasons for opposing the expansion of the driveway, which include 

safety concerns and damage to a rare tree that is planted on the property. 

 

I consent to making this letter public. 

 

Tammy Keilah 

29 Kingsview Blvd, Brampton, ON L6Y 1C5 

 


